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  ROLE OF E-RESOURCES AND MIND MASTERING
STRATEGIES IN EDUCATION J.G.VALAN ARASU,KIRAN
MISHRA,
  A Guide to Administering Distance Learning
,2021-09-06 A Guide to Administering Online
Learning provides an overview of tasks to be
accomplished in order to direct dynamic online
initiatives. Experienced distance learning
teachers and administrators share their insights
regarding what must be done to administer
effective online learning.
  Programming with TensorFlow Kolla Bhanu
Prakash,G. R. Kanagachidambaresan,2021-01-22 This
practical book provides an end-to-end guide to
TensorFlow, the leading open source software
library that helps you build and train neural
networks for deep learning, Natural Language
Processing (NLP), speech recognition, and general
predictive analytics. The book provides a hands-on
approach to TensorFlow fundamentals for a broad
technical audience—from data scientists and
engineers to students and researchers. The authors
begin by working through some basic examples in
TensorFlow before diving deeper into topics such
as CNN, RNN, LSTM, and GNN. The book is written
for those who want to build powerful, robust, and
accurate predictive models with the power of
TensorFlow, combined with other open source Python
libraries. The authors demonstrate TensorFlow
projects on Single Board Computers (SBCs).
  Electronic Commerce 2018 Efraim Turban,Jon
Outland,David King,Jae Kyu Lee,Ting-Peng
Liang,Deborrah C. Turban,2017-10-12 This new
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Edition of Electronic Commerce is a complete
update of the leading graduate level/advanced
undergraduate level textbook on the subject.
Electronic commerce (EC) describes the manner in
which transactions take place over electronic
networks, mostly the Internet. It is the process
of electronically buying and selling goods,
services, and information. Certain EC
applications, such as buying and selling stocks
and airline tickets online, are reaching maturity,
some even exceeding non-Internet trades. However,
EC is not just about buying and selling; it also
is about electronically communicating,
collaborating, and discovering information. It is
about e-learning, e-government, social networks,
and much more. EC is having an impact on a
significant portion of the world, affecting
businesses, professions, trade, and of course,
people. The most important developments in EC
since 2014 are the continuous phenomenal growth of
social networks, especially Facebook , LinkedIn
and Instagram, and the trend toward conducting EC
with mobile devices. Other major developments are
the expansion of EC globally, especially in China
where you can find the world's largest EC company.
Much attention is lately being given to smart
commerce and the use of AI-based analytics and big
data to enhance the field. Finally, some emerging
EC business models are changing industries (e.g.,
the shared economy models of Uber and Airbnb). The
2018 (9th) edition, brings forth the latest trends
in e-commerce, including smart commerce, social
commerce, social collaboration, shared economy,
innovations, and mobility.
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  Interpretable Cognitive Internet of Things for
Healthcare Utku Kose,Deepak Gupta,Ashish
Khanna,Joel J. P. C. Rodrigues,2023-06-26 This
book presents research on how interpretable
cognitive IoT can work to help with the massive
amount of data in the healthcare industry. The
authors give importance to IoT systems with
intense machine learning features; this ensures
the scope corresponds to use of cognitive IoT for
understanding, reasoning, and learning from
medical data. The authors discuss the
interpretability of an intelligent system and its
trustworthiness as a smart tool in the context of
massive healthcare applications. As a whole, book
combines three important topics: massive data,
cognitive IoT, and interpretability. Topics
include health data analytics for cognitive IoT,
usability evaluation of cognitive IoT for
healthcare, interpretable cognitive IoT for health
robotics, and wearables in the context of IoT for
healthcare. The book acts as a useful reference
work for a wide audience including academicians,
scientists, students, and professionals.
  Advances in Information and Communication Kohei
Arai,Rahul Bhatia,2019-02-01 This book presents a
remarkable collection of chapters that cover a
wide range of topics in the areas of information
and communication technologies and their real-
world applications. It gathers the Proceedings of
the Future of Information and Communication
Conference 2019 (FICC 2019), held in San
Francisco, USA from March 14 to 15, 2019. The
conference attracted a total of 462 submissions
from pioneering researchers, scientists,
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industrial engineers, and students from all around
the world. Following a double-blind peer review
process, 160 submissions (including 15 poster
papers) were ultimately selected for inclusion in
these proceedings. The papers highlight relevant
trends in, and the latest research on:
Communication, Data Science, Ambient Intelligence,
Networking, Computing, Security, and the Internet
of Things. Further, they address all aspects of
Information Science and communication
technologies, from classical to intelligent, and
both the theory and applications of the latest
technologies and methodologies. Gathering chapters
that discuss state-of-the-art intelligent methods
and techniques for solving real-world problems,
along with future research directions, the book
represents both an interesting read and a valuable
asset.
  IoT as a Service Bo Li,Changle Li,Mao
Yang,Zhongjiang Yan,Jie Zheng,2021-01-30 This book
constitutes the refereed post-conference
proceedings of the 6st International Conference on
IoT as a Service, IoTaaS 2020, which took place in
Xi’an, China, in November 2020. Due to COVID-19
pandemic the conference was held virtually. The 69
revised full papers were carefully reviewed and
selected from 136 submissions. The papers present
two technical tracks and three workshops: The
Second Workshop on Edge Intelligence and Computing
for Iot Communications and Applications, the
Workshop on Satellite Communication Networks for
Internet of Things, the Workshop on Satellite
Communications
  Thesaurus linguae sanctae compendiose scil,
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contractus, plane tamen reseratus pleneque
explicatus ; sive, Concordantiale lexicon hebraeo-
latino-Biblicum : in que, lexica omnia hebraica,
huc usque edita, methodice, succincte, et quasi ,
exhibentur; una cum concordantiis hebraicis
Guillaume Robertson,1686
  A Taxonomy of the Psychomotor Domain Anita J.
Harrow,1972
  Proceedings of the International Conference on
Paradigms of Computing, Communication and Data
Sciences Mayank Dave,Ritu Garg,Mohit Dua,Jemal
Hussien,2021-02-19 This book presents best
selected papers presented at the International
Conference on Paradigms of Computing,
Communication and Data Sciences (PCCDS 2020),
organized by National Institute of Technology,
Kurukshetra, India, during 1–3 May 2020. It
discusses high-quality and cutting-edge research
in the areas of advanced computing, communications
and data science techniques. The book is a
collection of latest research articles in
computation algorithm, communication and data
sciences, intertwined with each other for
efficiency.
  Perl Best Practices Damian Conway,2005-07-12
Presents guidelines on the art of coding with
Perl, covering such topics as naming conventions,
data and control structures, program
decomposition, interface design, and error
handling.
  Similarity Measures for Face Recognition Enrico
Vezzetti ,Federica Marcolin,2015-04-27 Face
recognition has several applications, including
security, such as (authentication and
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identification of device users and criminal
suspects), and in medicine (corrective surgery and
diagnosis). Facial recognition programs rely on
algorithms that can compare and compute the
similarity between two sets of images. This eBook
explains some of the similarity measures used in
facial recognition systems in a single volume.
Readers will learn about various measures
including Minkowski distances, Mahalanobis
distances, Hansdorff distances, cosine-based
distances, among other methods. The book also
summarizes errors that may occur in face
recognition methods. Computer scientists facing
face and looking to select and test different
methods of computing similarities will benefit
from this book. The book is also useful tool for
students undertaking computer vision courses.
  Machine Learning for Healthcare Technologies
David A. Clifton,2016-10-28 This book provides a
snapshot of the state of current research at the
interface between machine learning and healthcare
with special emphasis on machine learning projects
that are (or are close to) achieving improvement
in patient outcomes. The book provides overviews
on a range of technologies including detecting
artefactual events in vital signs monitoring data;
patient physiological monitoring; tracking
infectious disease; predicting antibiotic
resistance from genomic data; and managing chronic
disease.
  Intelligence-Based Medicine Anthony C.
Chang,2020-06-27 Intelligence-Based Medicine: Data
Science, Artificial Intelligence, and Human
Cognition in Clinical Medicine and Healthcare
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provides a multidisciplinary and comprehensive
survey of artificial intelligence concepts and
methodologies with real life applications in
healthcare and medicine. Authored by a senior
physician-data scientist, the book presents an
intellectual and academic interface between the
medical and the data science domains that is
symmetric and balanced. The content consists of
basic concepts of artificial intelligence and its
real-life applications in a myriad of medical
areas as well as medical and surgical
subspecialties. It brings section summaries to
emphasize key concepts delineated in each section;
mini-topics authored by world-renowned experts in
the respective key areas for their personal
perspective; and a compendium of practical
resources, such as glossary, references, best
articles, and top companies. The goal of the book
is to inspire clinicians to embrace the artificial
intelligence methodologies as well as to educate
data scientists about the medical ecosystem, in
order to create a transformational paradigm for
healthcare and medicine by using this emerging new
technology. Covers a wide range of relevant topics
from cloud computing, intelligent agents, to deep
reinforcement learning and internet of everything
Presents the concepts of artificial intelligence
and its applications in an easy-to-understand
format accessible to clinicians and data
scientists Discusses how artificial intelligence
can be utilized in a myriad of subspecialties and
imagined of the future Delineates the necessary
elements for successful implementation of
artificial intelligence in medicine and healthcare
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  L'âge du fer récent dans la partie méridionale
de l'estuaire Girondin Richard Boudet,1987
  Virtual Learning Environments: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools and Applications Management
Association, Information Resources,2012-01-31 As
the world rapidly moves online, sectors from
management, industry, government, and education
have broadly begun to virtualize the way people
interact and learn. Virtual Learning Environments:
Concepts, Methodologies, Tools and Applications is
a three-volume compendium of the latest research,
case studies, theories, and methodologies within
the field of virtual learning environments. As
networks get faster, cheaper, safer, and more
reliable, their applications grow at a rate that
makes it difficult for the typical practitioner to
keep abreast. With a wide range of subjects,
spanning from authors across the globe and with
applications at different levels of education and
higher learning, this reference guide serves
academics and practitioners alike, indexed and
categorized easily for study and application.
  Head First Domain-Driven Design Steven A.
Lowe,2020-07-05 What will you learn from this
book? Domain-driven design flows from three
guidelines: capture the model, embed it in the
code, and protect it from corruption.
Understanding these procedures enables you to
practice DDD wisely to speed software development
while improving code quality. With Head First
Domain-Driven Design, developers, analysts, and
architects will learn when and how to use DDD,
including the technical and tactical knowledge to
do just enough and do it well. This multi-sensory,
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brain-friendly guide helps you explore: The
critical importance of harmonious models for good
software How to use scenarios and rapid low-
fidelity group modeling to accelerate discovery
and design Ways to adjust the fidelity and scope
of modeling for efficient discovery and model
capture Context mapping for team organization,
planning, and relationship improvements Using
intention-revealing interfaces to improve code
understanding and simplify construction Where,
when, why, and how to use the DDD building-block
design patterns Why does this book look so
different? Based on the latest research in
cognitive science and learning theory, Head First
Domain-Driven Design uses a visually rich format
to engage your mind, rather than a text-heavy
approach that puts you to sleep. Why waste your
time struggling with new concepts? This multi-
sensory learning experience is designed for the
way your brain really works.
  PHP Objects, Patterns and Practice Matt
Zandstra,2010-12-28 This book takes you beyond the
PHP basics to the enterprise development practices
used by professional programmers. Updated for PHP
5.3 with new sections on closures, namespaces, and
continuous integration, this edition will teach
you about object features such as abstract
classes, reflection, interfaces, and error
handling. You’ll also discover object tools to
help you learn more about your classes, objects,
and methods. Then you’ll move into design patterns
and the principles that make patterns powerful.
You’ll learn both classic design patterns and
enterprise and database patterns with easy-to-
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follow examples. Finally, you’ll discover how to
put it all into practice to help turn great code
into successful projects. You’ll learn how to
manage multiple developers with Subversion, and
how to build and install using Phing and PEAR.
You’ll also learn strategies for automated testing
and building, including continuous integration.
Taken together, these three elements—object
fundamentals, design principles, and best
practices—will help you develop elegant and rock-
solid systems.
  Advanced Selenium Web Accessibility Testing
Narayanan Palani,2019-03-27 This book explains the
steps necessary to write manual accessibility
tests and convert them into automated selenium-
based accessibility tests to run part of
regression test packs. If you are searching a
topic on Google or buying a product online, web
accessibility is a basic need. If a web page is
easier to access when using a mouse and complex to
navigate with keyboard, this is extremely
difficult for users with disabilities. Web
Accessibility Testing is a most important testing
practice for customers facing web applications.
This book explains the steps necessary to write
manual accessibility tests and convert them into
automated selenium-based accessibility tests to
run part of regression test packs. WCAG and
Section 508 guidelines are considered across the
book while explaining the test design steps.
Software testers with accessibility testing
knowledge are in high demand at large
organizations since the need to do manual and
automated accessibility testing is growing
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rapidly. This book illustrates the types of
accessibility testing with test cases and code
examples.
  How the Internet Became Commercial Shane
Greenstein,2015-10-20 In less than a decade, the
Internet went from being a series of loosely
connected networks used by universities and the
military to the powerful commercial engine it is
today. This book describes how many of the key
innovations that made this possible came from
entrepreneurs and iconoclasts who were outside the
mainstream—and how the commercialization of the
Internet was by no means a foregone conclusion at
its outset. Shane Greenstein traces the evolution
of the Internet from government ownership to
privatization to the commercial Internet we know
today. This is a story of innovation from the
edges. Greenstein shows how mainstream service
providers that had traditionally been leaders in
the old-market economy became threatened by
innovations from industry outsiders who saw
economic opportunities where others didn't—and how
these mainstream firms had no choice but to
innovate themselves. New models were tried: some
succeeded, some failed. Commercial markets turned
innovations into valuable products and services as
the Internet evolved in those markets. New
business processes had to be created from scratch
as a network originally intended for research and
military defense had to deal with network
interconnectivity, the needs of commercial users,
and a host of challenges with implementing
innovative new services. How the Internet Became
Commercial demonstrates how, without any central
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authority, a unique and vibrant interplay between
government and private industry transformed the
Internet.

Unveiling the Power of Verbal Artistry: An Mental
Sojourn through Oxagile 12

In some sort of inundated with displays and the
cacophony of quick transmission, the profound
power and psychological resonance of verbal
artistry frequently disappear into obscurity,
eclipsed by the constant barrage of noise and
distractions. Yet, located within the lyrical
pages of Oxagile 12, a captivating work of
fictional elegance that pulses with natural
emotions, lies an remarkable trip waiting to be
embarked upon. Written with a virtuoso wordsmith,
this magical opus courses readers on a
psychological odyssey, delicately revealing the
latent potential and profound affect embedded
within the complex web of language. Within the
heart-wrenching expanse of this evocative
evaluation, we can embark upon an introspective
exploration of the book is main themes, dissect
its captivating publishing type, and immerse
ourselves in the indelible impression it leaves
upon the depths of readers souls.
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